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Japan- SAARC High School Student delegation met Ambassador 

SADOSHIMA prior to visit Japan. 

 
     On November 17, 2011, a ten- member High School delegation (nine students and 

one teacher), who are selected for a ten-day long visit to Japan, along with other SAARC 

member states under the “Japan-SAARC High School Student Forum 2011” program, 

organized by “Japan-SAARC High School Students Forum Executive Committee” visited 

the Embassy of Japan with an aim of a courtesy call to the Ambassador of Japan to 

Bangladesh, H.E. Shiro SADOSHIMA. 

      This year’s exchange program scheduled from Nov.23-Dec.2, 2011,where some 80 

participants from the SAARC countries along with Japanese high School students will 

have the opportunity to learn, discuss and make presentation on the measures and action 

to safely ensure the hygienic supply of water, visiting landfill site /waste disposal site of 

Tokyo in order to learn on a better waste management system, wind power and solar 

energy generation, visiting High Schools for observing Japanese class management, 

extracurricular activities and engage in discussion. In addition, the program will endeavor 

to further enhance understanding of Japan through visits to historical and important 

places in Kyoto and Hiroshima in order to learn about Japanese history and culture, as 

well as to understand the efforts and strong wish for peace in Japan and provide an 

opportunity to think about the issues of disarmament, nonproliferation, and peace 

respectively. Besides, through home stays and high school visit events, that will facilitate 

to understand the Japanese life style.  

        Ambassador SADOSHIMA welcomed the student delegation and hoped that the 

young Bangladeshi participants will utilize properly this opportunity of visiting Japan. 

The Ambassador also hoped, the valuable experiences the young students will gain 

through this visit will help enormously to build up their future careers, strengthen their 

leadership skills and to enhancing the stronger bilateral relations between Japan and 

Bangladesh as well. 

 

 

 

 


